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Biography
Joette Greenstein is the Columbus, Ohio, medical director for VITAS® Healthcare, the nation’s leading provider of end-of-life care. Dr. Greenstein 

has been a clinical assistant professor of family medicine at Ohio University Heritage College of Osteopathic Medicine since 2012. She joined 
VITAS as a team physician in 2012 and was named medical director in 2013. She brings over 20 years of experience as a physician to VITAS, with 
a background in family practice, geriatrics, hospice and palliative care and wound management. Dr. Greenstein is dual-certified by the American 
Osteopathic Board in Family Medicine and Hospice & Palliative Medicine. She is a fellow in the American Academy of Hospice and Palliative Medicine. 
In 2019, she became board certified as a certified wound care specialist (CWSP) from the American Board of Wound Management.

Abstract
With a great support from our CollAe would like to thank our Organizing Committee Member and Key Note speakers comprising-

Hiroshi Bando, Tokushima University, Japan;

Joette Greenstein, Vitas Healthcare, USA;

Demet Karadenizli, Kent Hospital, Turkey;

Anna-Liisa Tamm, Tartu Health Care College, Estonia.

We would like to extend our thanks to our collaborators for their constant support. It wouldn’t have been possible without the support of our 
Media Partners who helped us in promoting this event. We thank our Media partners for their support in helping us reach greater audience.

We also would like to thank all our Speakers, Poster Presenters and Delegates for taking out your time and sharing their research work with 
our peer network. We are very glad to have shared a great relationship with all these Attendees, associations and we hope to see even greater 
support in our upcoming events.

With a great response and feedback which we received at this event Pulsus Conferences is proud to announce our upcoming conferences in 
the Series of Primary Healthcare Conferences-“4th World Conference on Primary Healthcare and Medicare Summit” (Webinar) to be held during 
August 24-25, 2020.
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